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Jaclyn Rackerby

From: Dayan Gandhi <dayan.gandhi@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 8:02 PM
To: Jaclyn Rackerby
Subject: 25510 Prado de azul 

Dear Members of the Planning Commission, 
  
I reside at 25516 Prado de Azul.  My neighbor has reviewed the plans with me as well as onsite.  Upon review, 
the proposed addition to the home is primarily in the rear of the house.  My property is a flag lot thus the view 
from my property is that of the rear of 25510 Prado de Azul.  From my viewpoint, the roof and home conversion 
from the existing English Tudor to Mediterranean style will have a much more appealing look.  Therefore, I am 
in favor of the proposed project. 
 
Best, 
Dayan Gandhi 
Sent Via iPhone  
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